
Moving up to Angmering Issue 4 - Friday 10th June  

Uniform, Catering and Transition 

Over the past few weeks, it has been wonderful to meet lots of our new year 7 students in person; either in their 
schools or at the transition evenings. Information about the next transition evening on the 16th June is included 
in this newsletter and our visits to primary schools will continue in the next fortnight. We are also including      
information on uniform today and our supplier, Ricara in Littlehampton, who are well stocked and ready for you 
to  purchase uniform, although please don’t leave it until late August. If you have any concerns or questions     
surrounding purchasing uniform, please do get in touch with us at admissions@theangmeringschool.co.uk.  

 
 
 

Blazer & Pullover 

• Navy Blue Blazer 

• Iron On Blazer Badge available from Ricara Schoolwear 

• Navy Blue V-neck pullover - they may not be worn instead of a blazer. 

Shirt & Tie 

• Angmering School Tie, ‘clip on’ or standard available from Ricara Schoolwear 

• Tailored plain ‘button up’  Shirt or Blouse, white for Y7, 8 and 9 and Sky Blue 
for Y10 and 11. They must be buttoned up, tucked in and must not be sleeve-
less. 

Trousers, Skirt & 
Shorts 

• Black Tailored Trousers, Tailored or Knee Length Tailored Black Shorts. No leg-
gings, jeggings, jogging bottoms or other stretch material trousers will be al-
lowed, nor will jeans. 

• Tartan Skirt supplied by Ricara – no other skirt allowed (optional for 
girls). Skirts must not be rolled up or adjusted to make them shorter. 

Footwear 

• Black shoes that can be polished. Sportswear brands, Flip flops; heels or fabric 
shoes will  not be allowed. 

• Boots are permitted in winter, but  only black smart boots and  these must 
also be able to be polished and not from a sportswear brand. 

• Trousers must not be tucked into boots 

 
 
 

 
PE Kit - The items listed should be purchased from our kit supplier Ricara. No other alternatives for any 
garment are permitted to be worn. 

• Navy/Green T Shirt / Shorts / Skort 

• Navy/Green Hooded Jumper (Some activities will require the hood to be tucked in for safety) 

• Navy Football Socks for outdoor sports and white socks for indoor sports 

• Navy Tracksuit Trousers or Navy Sports Leggings – an optional alternative to shorts/skort 
Below is some guidance on other equipment that is needed for PE Lessons: 

• Trainers (with correct support) 

• Studded boots for rugby and football but please note these are not permitted on the astro turf 

• Gum Shield— essential for Hockey and Rugby Union. These are on sale in PE Reception for £2. 

• Shin Pads are recommended for Football and Hockey 
In PE students are required to have their PE kits for every lesson even if they are ill or injured, unless the 
nature of the injury prevents them from getting changed. 



 
Transition Evening  - 16th June  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Reminder - we are looking forward to welcoming all of our new cohort on 6th July for their full Transition 
Day and we are also running a face to face parents evening on the 6th July from 6pm to 7.30pm. Look out 
for more details next week!  
 

The Angmering School is a totally cashless school. We use a cashless system called ParentPay® to use the 
canteen and to pay for trips, events and equipment purchases.   
 
ParentPay offers you the freedom to make payments online using your credit or debit card whenever and 
wherever you like, safe in the knowledge that the technology used is the highest internet security       
available. You will have a secure online account, which can be accessed with a unique user ID and        
password. You can change these to something you will easily remember. ParentPay enables you to view 
 all items available to each of your children along with relevant costs and details. 
 
Making a payment is easy, you simply select the item to pay and follow the instructions to complete your 
payment. ParentPay holds an electronic record of your payments to view at a later date should you wish. 
No card details are stored in any part of the system. There is a daily ‘spend limit’ programmed into the 
canteen system of £5.00 and a minimum top up value of £5.00. On request, an individual daily limit of 
your choice can be set, to include a school dinner and break time snacks. Please note that credit will not 
be available. 
 
Free School Meals 
If your child receives free school meals then this is placed as a credit on the system for students to receive 
automatically. 

“The best things about Angmering are all the opportunities there are to succeed and have experiences that are amazing! .”   Evie in Year 8 

“The best thing about Angmering is the students and staff, and the amount support in class .” Katie in Year 8 

It was fabulous to finally meet and greet some of 
our Year 6 students who joined us for the first of 
our two transition events on Tuesday 7th June. 
You were all an absolute pleasure to meet and we 
cannot wait to see you again soon. Our next event 
is on Thursday 16th June and will include parent/
carer tours, if you would like to sign up to this    
session please use the google form on the link   
below. 
 
Transition Activity Evenings - Student Sign Up 

https://www.parentpay.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1KgvLibwdVDKncFG3xb_hgtQMjqDbTJ0L0euS5BE4WFs/viewform?ts=6273bb82&edit_requested=true

